
Ask your doctor 
about a flu shot 
and get up-to-date 
information on 
immunizations  
and treatment.

Don’t get caught 
without a flu shot 

No one wants to face coming down with the flu. That’s why it’s 

important to get a flu shot to help avoid the illness altogether. 

Flu shots can be helpful for most people. The Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention suggests a yearly dose for those who: 

•	 Are age 6 months through 18 years

•	 Are pregnant 

•	 Are age 50 and older

•	 Have a chronic health condition, such as asthma,  
	 diabetes, or heart, kidney or lung disease 

•	 Have a weakened immune system 

•	 Live at a nursing home or other  
	 long-term care facility 

•	 Are child-care or health care workers

•	 Live with or care for someone  
	 at high risk of flu complications,  
	 like a child with asthma

 

 	

Protect your health with  
the flu vaccine

Source: Mayo Foundation for Medical Education and Research;  
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
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